
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Stewart McGarrity 
27 June 2007 11 :13 
Jim McEwan 
Final Business Case 

Attachments: Final Combined response v.2 (1).doc; Outline Timetable (1).xls; letter template.DOC 

Jim, 

Attached are the combined CEC/tie responses to TS comments on DFBC sent on 301
h April. We have had no 

feedback on these - primarily because TS have not engaged with us in any meaningful way since then. 

Stewart 

Stewart McGarrity 
Finance & Performance Director 
tie Limited 

From: duncan fraser [mailto:duncan.fraser@edinburgh.gov.uk] 
Sent: 30 April 2007 17:12 
To: bill.reeve@transportscotland.gsi.gov.uk 
Cc: Rebecca Andrew; Sheena Raeburn; Damian.Sharp@transportscotland.gsi.gov.uk 
Subject: Response to Draft Final Business Case 

Please find attached the Council's response to your comments about the Draft Final Business Case. 

I will send you a formal letter with the relevant attachments tomorrow, so that you will have a an official paper copy. 

Regards 

Duncan 

This email and files transmitted with it are confidential and are intended for the sole use of the individual or organisation to whom they are 
addressed. 

If you have received this eMail in error please notify the sender immediately and delete it without using, copying, storing, forwarding or disclosing its 
contents to any other person. 

The Council has endeavoured to scan this eMail message and attachments for computer viruses and will not be liable for any losses incurred by 
the recipient. 
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